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December 3, 2001

Dr. Gordon Woodward 

Chief Undergraduate Advisor

Department of Mathematics and Statistics
University of Nebraska-Lincoln

Lincoln, NE 68588-0323

Dear Gordon,

Re: Miss Neruda’s Grade Change.  

Miss Neruda, Georgia Stephanie, took my Math 208 course for the Spring Semester of 2001. She had 100, 98, 102 for her required 3 hour exams of 100 points each and 185 for her final exam of 200 points. Her final course percentage total, when other assignments were included, was 97%. I support to change her grade from P to A+.

Sincerely, 

Bo Deng

Professor of Mathematics and Statistics

UNL

